
 

September 2020-2021 uniform changes and bag changes 

 

As we make plans for the full opening of school in September, there are a few alterations we would like to make to 

the children’s uniform and bags to reduce the risk of transmitting the disease. Firstly, we will be focussing on 

increasing children’s physical exercise as a result of lockdown so they will be taking part in daily healthy and active 

activities. To reduce the risk of transition we do not want the children to be changing in to PE kits. Therefore, all 

children are allowed to wear the agreed school PE kit to school each day. Although we still want children to come 

dressed smartly to school, this is the agreed PE kit uniform. All children are able to wear suitable trainers to school, 

please try to choose plain, dark colours or white. 

This include either the school green, house sports top, which is available from Skoolkit or a which collared polo shirt. 

  

Shorts must be either plain black or green sports shorts or the usual grey school shorts. Shorts MUST NOT be tight, 

no cycling shorts or leggings are allowed. Girls may choose to wear a plain black sports skort although the length 

must be mid-length to the knee. These can be purchased cheaply from the usual outlets and super markets 

   

 



 

 

As part of the kit, when cold, children may wear plain black jogging pants or training trousers. No logos are allowed 

or leggings. These can be purchased cheaply from the usual outlets and super markets. 

   

 

 

Children may choose to wear either their normal school jumper or the agreed SJS sports hoodie which is availbe 

from skool kit. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

BAGS 

Chidlren are to bring as little as possible with the to school inorder to redude the risk of transmition. We ask that 

children DO NOT bring rucksacksor bags to school. Chidren are asked to use a boog back to carry their reading book, 

planner and homework, along with their lunch box. Water bottles will stay n school from Monday to Friday. There 

are several options for books bags; 

 

  Cost £3.50-£5      £2.99 (eBay) 

These can be purchased from eBay, amazon, School trends, Skoolkit etc. The colour and design is up to the individual 

although it MUST be a book/music sheet hand held bag that can easily be stored in their smart sacks in the  

classroom. 

 

 


